
 
 

 

May 12, 2022 

MEMO TO MEMBERS 

 

ANNUAL DUES: 

Dues for the 2022/2023 season are $1,640.00 payable in the same manner as last year at the office 

(closed Tues/Wed) or by a newly added E-Transfer option.  The email address for e transfers is 

hhpapayments@shaw.ca  

Fees, including the payment of any outstanding fines, were due May 1st and become overdue June 

1st. 

 

SITE CLEANUP: 

Site cleanup was due to be completed by May 1st. 

Due to the excessive poor weather in April the board has extended this deadline to May 31st. 

Rule 1.G.1. states “Each member shall keep their site(s) safe, clean and free of litter and debris at all 

times. This includes keeping front road boundaries free of grass and weeds...” 

Rule 2.D. states “Tarps: Temporary Protective tarps are permitted over RV’s, sheds and boats from 

October 1st to April 30th. They must be removed by May 1st each year.” 

Failing to comply may result in fines commencing June 1st.   

Note:  The board is aware that a number of sites have contracted out their site cleanup and we 

understand that, due to workload, some sites could possibly be still outstanding as of June 1st.  

Please notify the office if you are anticipating a delay past June 1st to avoid penalties. 

 

LOT NUMBERS: 

A friendly reminder that all lots need to have your lot number prominently displayed for 

emergency reasons. 
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SPECIAL GENERAL MEETING: 

Important notice of date changes! 

The member's meeting for the Rules and Regulations review has been moved from May 28th to 

Sunday, June 12th, 2022, from 10:00 am to 12:00 Noon. This decision was not made lightly and 

our apologies for any inconvenience to the membership. Specifics regarding this meeting will be 

sent to all members in your pre-meeting package. 

 

The Bylaws review has been postponed for the time being. New date TBD. Bylaw changes are 

extremely important to get right, and I am confident we can all agree, better done right, than fast. 

We will be looking at getting our Bylaws, and any proposals for change, reviewed by an outside 

professional prior to putting the proposals forward to the membership. 

 

BOARD POSITION CHANGES: 

The board has reassessed board positions and made the following changes (highlighted) 

                                                       

Patty Warkentin: President / Acting Secretary               

Bob Walters: Vice President / Operations Director        

Kelly Stanoffsky: Treasurer 

Cliff Eagar: Park Liaison                                                  

Dana Vandecasteyen: Special Projects                           

Sharon Cross: Enhancement                                          

Desmond deLusignan:  no portfolio 

 

Ad hoc Committees with Board oversight 

• Bylaws and Rules & Regulations Committees (Patty Warkentin) 

• Social Committee (Bob Walters) 

• Voting Committee (Cliff Eagar) 

• Tech Committee (Dana Vandecasteyen) 

• Clubhouse Committee – (Sharon Cross) 

 



 
 

*New* CLUBHOUSE COMMITTEE: 

Some enthusiastic volunteers (listed below) have stepped forward to help take care of our 

beautiful Clubhouse and a committee has been formed.  Sharon Cross will provide board oversight 

to the committee.   

Committee members include: Darnell Bloom, Letti Forsyth, Donna Helland and Cliff Eager (ad hoc 

committee member). 

 

Pool Opening 

Provided we get clearance from the Heath Authority, the goal is to have the pool opened for the 

May long weekend. 

Please note that there is a new pool schedule.  Details have been updated on the Website as well 

as noted in the March 27, 2022, meeting minutes, which are now posted. 

 

Membership Sales:   

We are asking members to please register the sale of their membership via the park website @  

https://harrisonholidaypark.com  

If you have not registered, you can access the Membership / RV Sale fillable web-form by using 

this link:  https://harrisonholidaypark.com/elementor-4427  If you are registered on the website, 

you can access the web-form in the INFORMATION / FORMS section.  Submit your form, pictures 

and details online and then drop into the office and pay your $20 registration fee.  This will assist 

in streamlining the process and speeding things up for the listings.  

Lynn is responsible for ensuring the paperwork has been completed correctly and the listing fee of 

$20 is collected.  Following these first steps there is lots of work that happens in the background.  

Site Inspection is first on the list to ensure there are no violations that need to be addressed prior 

to the listing taking place.  Details and photos for the listing are to be posted to the website and 

the walk about sheet is to be updated, just to name a few.  Then when the sale happens there is 

more paperwork for BC Assessment, member certificates, gate key exchange, etc.  Now multiply 

this process x 5+ listings happening weekly, right along with members paying dues, and we have a 

delay in processes.  We ask for your patience at this busy time of year. 
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